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Lunch Invoices will next be issued on  
Friday 30th March 

Prompt payment is appreciated.  
thank you. 

 Meetings in April 
 

4th 2.30pm Tenants Meeting 
10th 2.30pm OSAG 

14th 7pm Board of Management 

Birthdays in April 
Hazel Smith 5th  

Judith Bateson 6th  
Mary Bagenal 28th  

Happy Birthday  
from us all 

Easter Monday Concert 2pm  
 

Prokofiev, Violin Concerto No. 1 - 
Leonidas Kavakos, Valery Gergiev  

Mariinsky Theatre Orchestra 

The Moscow Easter Festival is held          
annually, starting on Easter Sunday 

(according to the historical Julian calendar). 
The 2012 festival was dedicated to the    

music of Sergei Prokofiev. The Mariinsky  
Orchestra, which has been led by Gergiev 
for over 20-years, has a unparalleled repu-
tation in Russian repertoire,    performing 

the composer's symphonies, concertos and 
operas regularly around the world. 

Film Club                     
Saturday 17th March 2pm                    

Film to be decided 

    Tenant Support Service 
Don’t forget our excellent Tenant Support 
Service for the jobs you struggle with, or 

perhaps a shopping trip.                             
Tracy is more than happy to help you out, 

she may also be available to provide 
transport if needed. 

To book time with Tracy, please  contact 
the office 

There is a price list on the notice board 
for these additional services provided 

by Gatesbield.  

News about people… 
Rachel is now in Summerhill in Kendal, and 

will not be coming home to Gatesbield.  
She would welcome anyone who wanted to 
pop in and say hello, she is in the Winder-

mere Suite. 
Alice is in Lunesdale House near 

Milnthorpe and appears to be doing well. 

Discussion Group 
Saturday 21st April at 3pm  

Everyone welcome 

Available from  
Gatesbield Office 

Light bulbs, Toilet Rolls 
Kitchen Rolls, Batteries,  

A word from the Editor…. 
Many of you are aware I was off sick 

for a week or so recently.                
Unfortunately I have a not too serious 

health issue which needs some       
attention. For this reason, I will be on 

sick leave again for a wee while.   
I am so grateful to Gatesbield staff 

members who have been so support-
ive in providing cover while I am off, 

and to the Board members who have 
made sure I take good advice. 

* 
Our thoughts are very much with    

Janet at the moment as she prepares 
for her hip surgery, we wish Janet 

well and a speedy recovery! 
Thanks again to our temporary 
Cooks, Nick, Paula and Fiona! 

 
Best Wishes  

                           Andree 


